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Dates…further details will follow… 
Friday 8th November: Diwali 
WB Monday 11th November: Anti-Bullying Week/World Kindness Day 
Thursday 14th and Tuesday 19th November: Parents Evening 
Friday 15th November: Children In Need 
Thursday 21st November: 9.15 - Sleep Talk with Sleep Therapy Services 
Friday 22nd November: Own clothes and tombola donation (chocolates or bottle!) 
Saturday 23rd November: PTA Xmas Fair...volunteers please! 

Dear Parents and Carers… 

Have a lovely half term 

‘break’! 

From us all at UPS 

SEND and Parent Partnership 

forum 

Big thanks to everyone who 

attended our meeting last 

Friday. It is always great to 

get together and give people 

the opportunity to share 

thoughts on the education 

and wellbeing of our children. 

Please see the link to a sum-

mary of discussions… 

https://

www.urmstonprimary.com/

information/send 

One of the things discussed 

was how we can have con-

sistency in approach between 

home and school regarding 

our interactions with our chil-

dren. It is largely agreed that 

if children feel safe, seen and 

valued, they are more likely 

to feel settled and open to 

listening and learning oppor-

tunities, and the PLACE ap-

proach does this brilliantly. It 

is set out in our Relational 

Behaviour Policy and alt-

hough it is much more than 

just a few statements, the 

appendix is so useful in help-

ing us be consistent with ex-

pectations for our children. 

You can find the policy at… 

https://

www.urmstonprimary.com/

information/policies 

TEN A TERM! 

Please see the new Ten-A-Term reading list on the class Seesaw 

pages. You can borrow these titles from the local library or pur-

chase them either online or at Urmston Book Shop. 

Take time to enjoy these recommended reads together. You can 

even start this half term! 

After Christmas I will send out a message to ask who has taken 

part and each child will receive a certificate. 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs. Hall  

URMSTON MANOR, URMSTON PRIDE 

We continue to do our weekly visits to Urmston Manor Residential Home. 

This week it was the turn of J6. We were so proud of the respect and kind-

ness that they showed to the residents, who really appreciated their 

sprightliness and their gentleness (as well as a bit of raucous singing led by 

UM staff!). Well done to everybody for showing the respect that we should 

show for everybody in society. 



500 word story! 
The 500 Words is open for entries, it's time to get writing! Submit your stories here before 9pm on Friday 
8 November 2024. 
There are two age categories: 5-7 and 8-11 year-olds. All children need to do is write a story they would 
love to read in 500 Words or less. 
We would love children of all abilities to enter; spelling, punctuation and grammar are not marked - it's all 
about creativity! 
 
Maybe this would be a great half term activity. You can  
find further details at:  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words/articles/zctk7v4 
 
Give it a go and please share with us too!!! 
 
Mrs Hall 

ECO COMMITTEE ACTION 

The eco committee have been in the garden and have been picking some of our tomatoes! They’ve re-

ported back on how delicious they were! Some made it into pasta sauces whilst others made it into sal-

ads!   

SPECTRUM GAMING 

Spectrum gaming is run by 

teenagers with ASC. They 

run discussions - which are 

amazing - and this padlet 

has got various infor-

mation on about Autism. 

Well worth a look! 

https://padlet.com/

spectrumgaming/spectrum

-gaming-autism-

acceptance-training-

ty10fgd8c5t6p8fc 

BEING MORE 

Well done to Ellis for being more! Last weekend, and for the second year 

running, Ellis was part of a volunteer group handing out water bottles and 

shouting encouragement to runners during the Manchester Half Mara-

thon.  Brilliant 

stuff, Ellis, making 

a difference! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words/articles/zctk7v4


PTA 

Halloween Sale 

MASSIVE THANKS to everyone who helped to make our recent 
Halloween Sale such a huge success. 

We made a whopping £324.25!   

This is a great injection of funds for our school as we have already had 
lots of funding requests for trips and equipment. Your continued support 
is vital and makes it possible for us to keep 
funding these valuable experiences for our 
children. 

We’ll be doing it again next year so keep hold 
of those costumes once they get too small! 

Half-term Clear out?! 

If you’ll be having a pre-Christmas clear out 
during half-term please put all your teddies 
and soft toys aside for us, as well as your chil-
dren’s Xmas jumpers. 

After half-term we’ll be collecting soft toys for our very popular Teddy Tombola at the Christmas fair and 
we’ll also be collecting children’s festive jumpers for a pre-Christmas sale. 

We’ll send out more info after half term – along with more detailed info on the 
Christmas Fair which is on Saturday 23rd November. 

Litter Pick 

And finally, don’t forget about the sponsored litter pick you can take part in 
over half-term to raise even more money for our wonderful school.  Sponsor 
forms have gone home in book bags. 

Have a great half-term holiday! 

                                                                                          Thanks,                               Your PTA 





CLASSROOM ACTION! 

We’ve been up to a lot this week…! Like...learning how our muscles work together to contract and relax; sharing 

our homework projects; learning about dissolving, evaporating, condensation, reversible and irreversible changes 

plus how to test if a substance is acid, alkali or neutral; doing plenty of swinging and climbing; working together on 

dilemmas—what would Jesus do?; considering which are the most generous 

acts—kindness, love, compliments, 

and thank yous(!); practising all 

sorts of netball skills; working on 

our whole part models in maths; 

investigating materials in sci-

ence...and much more too! 



Lost books 
Please have a good check at home that you 
haven’t got any school books there! They are an 
expensive resource and we’d appreciate them 
being returned as soon as possible. Many 
thanks. 

BLACK LEGACY MONTH 

During Black History Month this year, we would like 
to celebrate the LEGACY of black individuals. This will 
give our children the opportunity to research the life 
of a famous black individual who has made a positive 
impact in society and left a lasting legacy on the rest 
of us. Please use the opportunity to talk to your chil-
dren about their year group’s chosen individual and, 

along with us, discuss with your children their 
thoughts on what it means to be anti-racist and how 

we can commit to being anti-racist citizens. This is 
something we’ll be doing in school. We’ll look to 

have a forum or meeting of sorts later in the month 
to discuss how we might do this better, so please 
watch this space and do come and have a chat if 

you’d like! 

DYSLEXIA AWARENESS WEEK 

...is upon us and we’ll be raising awareness here. Please 

take a look at these links which may well be useful… 

https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/support-us/awareness-

events/download-an-information-and-resources-pack  

https://youtu.be/ABUkvSR9ar8 (link to webinar—Thank 

you Jane!) 

Guide to What Support is on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at the moment and we all need a bit of help now 

and again. Take a look at the guide at the link below which offers infor-

mation on what is out there in Trafford to support you and your chil-

dren… 

https://www.urmstonprimary.com/parents/resources-for-parents 

For any dads out there who 

might be finding things a bit 

tough… 

https://andysmanclub.co.uk/

who-we-are 

https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/support-us/awareness-events/download-an-information-and-resources-pack
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/support-us/awareness-events/download-an-information-and-resources-pack
https://youtu.be/ABUkvSR9ar8?feature=shared





